
 

 

 
Roof Shingle and Underlayment Products 

New Construction Price Increase Announcement  
January 1st, 2024 

 

October 13th, 2023 
 
Greetings Atlas Customers, 
 
All New Construction pricing set to expire 12/31/23 will be increased between 5-7% 
effective January 1st, 2024.  
 
Your Atlas Sales Representative will communicate specific details prior to the increase. 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Stanley J. Bastek 
Vice President of Sales & 
Marketing 
Shingles & Underlayments 
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